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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 5:57 PM
To: 'Ken Mateik'
Cc: Wideman, Shay
Subject: RE: Submittal of Work Plan Addendum for Soil Vapor Sampling at Former Beacon #12574, 

Castro Valley  --  Case #RO0355

Mr. Mateik, 
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the above referenced Work Plan Addendum is extended to 
September 15, 2010. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Ken Mateik [mailto:kmateik@horizonenvironmental.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 3:32 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Wideman, Shay 
Subject: Submittal of Work Plan Addendum for Soil Vapor Sampling at Former Beacon #12574, Castro Valley -- Case 
#RO0355 
Importance: High 
 
Mr. Wickham, 
 
Horizon is currently experiencing problems with its computer system, and we will be unable to meet the submittal deadline 
of 08/31/10 for the Work Plan Addendum for Soil Vapor Sampling for Former Beacon #12574 in Castro Valley, CA 
(ACDEH Case #RO0355).  We are hoping to be able to submit (or completely rewrite) this Work Plan in the next 7 to 10 
days. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ken Mateik 
Horizon Enviromental Inc. 
916-939-2170 (Office) 
 


